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Good morning all.
This is just a gentle reminder that we’d like to see your entry form for the 2018 Speak Up Award competition by Friday 4 May.
I thought this might be an appropriate time for the reminder, given that there are school holidays between now and then.
All of you should have received the complete entry form package.
If anyone missed out, please let me know and I’ll get it to you at the earliest opportunity.
Thank you all and we look forward to hearing from you.
Geoff Paddick
Coordinator
Monday 25 March 2018









